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Comments: Good Morning,

 

I am writing in support of the Mission Ridge Expansion project.  I am a West sider that has taken my family to the

Wenatchee Valley/Chelan area to recreate since the mid 80's.  We have been season pass holders at Mission

Ridge for over 10 years.  As a Park District Commissioner I understand the balance of stewardship, open space

and active recreation.  It is my experience that Mission Ridge provides an enjoyable outdoor experience for the

local community and those of us that choose to travel there.  Mission is not a croweded ski area from the on-

mountain experience.  However the parking and lodge space are often overwhelmed while the lift lines remain

short.  I think the expansion plan introduces a responsible effort to help mitigate some of the challenges faced by

Mission Ridge while providing an enhancement to the community and the mountain environment.  Thank you for

the opportunity to comment.


